Commodore John Barry Elementary School 5900 Race Street Philadelphia, PA 19139

September 1, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please note drop-off/pick up is a **NO PARKING ZONE!** Please Refrain from double parking on 59th street during arrival and dismissal. The safety of our children is important to all of us. We need your support in this matter.

Our community partners are working hard to ensure that all members of the school community remain safe. Philadelphia Police District 19, School District of Philadelphia's office of Climate and Safety, and Barry Elementary School is requesting that you as our families respect the rules and our space of John Barry to assure that all scholars are safe! There will be consequences for families that refuse to follow the school rules for arrival and dismissal. Our safe arrival and dismissal depends on you!

Respectfully,

rincipal Argro